Thomas Piovesan

From: Kristen O'Brien <kristen.obrien@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 2 May 2022 9:54 AM

To: Thomas Piovesan; Andrew Watson

Cc: ILGA Secretariat; Phoebe Riordan

Subject: RE: Notice of exhibition - The Star Casino — Outdoor Gaming Area Conversion (MP08_0098 MOD
17) - Due date reminder

Attachments: image002.emz; image010.emz; image021.emz

Importance: High

Hi Thomas and Andrew,
ILGA has thoroughly considered the application and has the following advice

ILGA would request a condition that no gaming activities are visible to any person who is outside of the gaming
facility.

Warm regards,
Kristen

Kristen O’Brien

Manager ILGA Secretariat

Liquor & Gaming NSW

Department of Enterprise, Investment and Trade

T 029494 8380 M 0412 309 064 E kristen.obrien@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au
https://www.liguorandgaming.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square

12 Darcy Street

Parramatta NSW 2150

W .
B2 Daprtentofntons

| acknowledge t ik i f the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. | also acknowledge all the
Aboriginal and eoworking with NSW Government at this time.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.






